
The Fairfax-Loudoun Music Fellowship met on Wednesday, March 8, 2017, at The Piano 
Company in Leesburg. Members present included Jeri Bennett, Kay Willett, Diane Kimball, 
Lydia Kriso, Karen Pino, Jan Bode, Rachel Harmatuk, Melinda McCullah, Sandy Baker, Sharon 
Reck, Claudia Libero, and Gretel von Pischke.

Sharon Reck opened the meeting at 10:00 a.m. and thanked the Pinos for refreshments.


Libby McConnell read the minutes from February, which were approved as read.


Sharon Reck presented the 2017-2019 slate of FLM officers and executive committee.


President	 Sharon Reck


Vice President(s) 	 Mark and Karen Pino


Secretary	 Libby McConnell


Treasurer	 Sandy Baker 


Website	 Jeri Bennett


Membership Chair	 OPEN


Harpsichord Chair	 Amy Work


Librarian	 Kay Willett


RCC Recitals	 Darya Gabay


Ashby Ponds Recitals	 Jane Webb


Lansdowne Holiday Fundraiser	 Amy Work


Ensemble Festival Chairwomen	 Sandy Baker/Sharon Reck


Members willing and interested in serving as Membership Chair should contact Sharon Reck. 
All positions are open to all members. Anyone wishing to run for office should contact Sharon 
Reck to be added to the slate. If there is more than person interested in holding a position, 
there will be an election at the May meeting. The slate will be voted in at the May meeting.


Treasurer’s Report:  Sandy Baker announced there is $19,954.45 in the account. A full report 
is available for members to peruse. 


Website:  Jeri Bennett asked members to send updates to her.


Membership:  Gail Wright Lee runs the Music Spectrum Center in Herndon, VA, and is our 
newest member. There are 78 members to date.


Ashby Ponds Recital:  Members are encouraged to register by the deadline of March 16 for this 
April 2 recital.




Reston Community Center Recitals:  The recitals will be held May 7 at 1:30 and 3:30.


Harpsichord:  The harpsichord rental and tuning fees issue was tabled until the May meeting.


The Ensemble Festival will be run by committees in future years. A video of the 2017 event is 
available on youtube in two parts. Search “FLMF Performance Part 1” or “FLMF Performance 
Part 2” to view the videos. Many former participating teachers attended or sent thanks for 
their invitations and best wishes for the festival.


Music Selection Meeting:  The first meeting will be at Connie Olivera’s home from 9:30 - 11:30 
a.m. on March 27.


Joanne Haroutounian sent a thank-you note on behalf of MusicLink for the financial gift from 
the Lansdowne Holiday Recital. MusicLink will be celebrating its 25th anniversary this year. 


The next meeting will be the May potluck luncheon. Time and location will be announced on 
the website and by email.


A new FLMF sign with the new logo was unveiled at today’s meeting. It was designed and 
produced by Ann Reck.


The meeting adjourned at 10:25 a.m., to be followed by a presentation given by Ken 
Johansen and Travis Hardaway, faculty of Peabody Conservatory, entitled, “Read Ahead 
Sightreading App.”


Respectfully submitted,


Libby McConnell


FLMF Recording Secretary



